ST CHAD'S PRIMARY SCHOOL

Dear Parents/Carers

24th February 2015

The Commitment Mass for Confirmation will be on Thursday 12th March at 9.15 am. We would be grateful if you or child's representative could arrive no later than 9.10 am and join your child in their allocated seat. A seating plan will follow shortly.

The children will be taking part in the readings, bidding prayers and offertory. During Mass there will be a ceremony where your child will be presented to the Parish for commitment for Confirmation – every child will need an adult to support them on this day. I'm sure it will be a wonderful Mass and I look forward to seeing you all there.

There will be a short meeting and presentation in the Sunshine Room after Mass to outline the arrangements for the confirmation ceremony. Father Paul and Staff will be available to answer any questions you may have. Refreshments will be provided. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Mrs Clews